
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have reached the end of the Autumn term and what a long term it has been! The children and staff have continued to 

work extremely hard despite being tired and struck down with coughs, colds and tummy bugs. It is now time to relax and 

enjoy all the festivities over the next two weeks.  

I would like to say thank you to all the parents and families for your continued support and wish you all a wonderful 

Christmas and New Year. 

The last few weeks have been very busy with so many activities and events to enjoy. 

 

Time to Share 

It was lovely to see all the families in school and sharing the learning that their children have been doing. 

 

Free Friday Breakfast Club 

These have been very much enjoyed, and it is a lovely opportunity for children from different classes to chat, share a 

breakfast and carry out an activity together. Keep your eyes peeled for our Spring Term dates. 

 

Stay and Play 

A lovely morning was had by the children who attended. There were wonderful and exciting activities organised by Miss 

Debbie that kept the children engaged and entertained. 

 

Little Eagles Christmas Service and Stay and Play 

It was a pleasure to be involved in the morning. The children happily played with all the different Christmas activities and 

then had a surprise visit by Santa, who had come all the way from the North Pole especially. The morning was rounded off 

with the Little Eagles children singing their Christmas songs to their families. It was a magical morning. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

I felt like the school had lit up! It was an absolute joy to see the children in their Christmas jumpers and getting into the 

festive spirit. 

 

Christmas Fayre 

What a wonderful way to end a school week with everyone coming together as a community! A huge THANK YOU goes to 

FOES for organising and hosting the event - you really had thought of everything: fun entertainment; exciting competitions, 

delicious foods, meticulously made crafts and a visitor from the North Pole.  

Thank you again to everybody involved. FOES, bakers, chefs, craft-makers, supporters, staff and children. 

An incredible £918.00 was raised. 

 

Pantomime 

My first pantomime with Eagle Primary School and it did not disappoint. The production was filled with lots of fun and 

frivolities and we were truly entertained. The children represented our school brilliantly and were a credit to their families. 

“Oh no they weren’t!”  “Oh yes they were!” 

  
Our ‘highlights’ of the week …  

Little Eagles – Noah was excited to join in with all the Christmas singing and dancing. 

Classes 1, 2 and 4 - The Panto! Everyone loved this.  Oh yes they did!  Charley particularly liked the water pistols. 

Class 3 – This term Alex enjoyed learning about volcanos and the layers of the Earth. 
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